
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 

Board of Supervisors’ Actions – June 1, 2017 Business Meeting 
 

LOWER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP (June 2, 2017) – The Lower Providence Township 

Board of Supervisors took the following actions at the June 1
st
 business meeting: 

 

Approvals / Authorizations 

 Approved the Consent Agenda, including: 

 Minutes of the May 18, 2017 Board of Supervisors meeting 

 Treasurer and Cash Flow Report 

 

 Approved a waiver request to allow replacement of an existing solid-style fence along the 

front of the property at 208 S. Barry Avenue 

 

 Authorized a Deferred Retirement Option Plan (DROP) distribution  
 

 Authorized staff to submit an actuarial assumption letter authorizing the reduction of the 

investment rate of return for the Township’s pension plans to 7% from the current level 

of 8% 
 

 Approved the selection of Virtual Towns and Schools (VTS) for the website upgrade and 

authorized staff to executive an agreement with VTS subject to the Solicitor’s approval. 
 

 Authorized the staff and Solicitor to prepare a proposed zoning ordinance amendment 
 

Resolution 

 Approved Resolution #17-17 authorizing the sale of Public Works assets and the 

donation of audio visual equipment 

 

Commendations 

 Presented commendations to Sgt. Terry Kennedy, Detectives Reginald Nealy, Charles 

King and Scott Dreibelbis, and Officer Timothy Arthur for their actions involving a 

domestic incident 

 

Announcements 

 The Lower Providence Sewer Authority will meet June 14 at 7:30 p.m. 

 The Library Board of Trustees will meet June 19 at 7 p.m. 

 The Parks and Recreation Board will meet June 20 at 7 p.m. 

 The Lower Providence Fireman’s Fair will be held June 8 through June 17 on the fire 

department grounds in Eagleville. Information is available at www.lpfire.com.  


